
 

 

SUPERIOR CATHOLICS 
Youth Group 
 

All youth from 6th through 12th grades are invited to join the 
Superior Catholics Youth Group! We provide regular gatherings for 
our kids to socialize and experience non-traditional opportunities 
for exploring their faith (i.e. adoration, confession, camp, etc.) 

 

In December and January, the Youth Group will be focusing on how 
to give back to our community; plus we’ll have a little fun! On the 
14th of December, the youth are invited to sort and deliver presents 
that have been donated through Cathedral School. We have 
partnered with St Vincent de Paul to reach families who need a little 
extra help to celebrate Christmas. This is an enjoyable and 
rewarding way for middle and high-school kids to earn their service 
hours, while giving back to their community. Then the 21-26 of 
January, our High Schoolers will be trekking to Washington DC to 
March for Life at our Nation’s capital.  
 

Parents or adults wishing to volunteer/chaperone must complete 
Safe Environment Training and have a background check 
performed through their local Parish. 

 

What would you like the Youth Group to do? Suggestions 
for events, fundraisers, and service projects are 

requested and welcomed!! 
 

UP & COMING 
EVENTS 

 

Service Project with 
St Vincent de Paul 

December 14th 
11am-2pm 

Lunch provided 
Kress Hall 

──── 

 
Sledding and Adoration 

January 19th  
Start with 11am mass 

Lunch provided 
Lake Nebagamon 

 
_____ 

 

March for Life 
January 21-26 

Bus trip to 
Washington DC 

 
____ 

 
Want to go to 

Steubenville this 
summer? 

July 24-26, 2020 
St Paul, MN 

Check out the flyer for 
info and contact me to 

register! 
 

Virginia Kovaleski 

vrkovy@gmail.com 

952.300.1671 


